
TOWN OF KYLE 

SEPTEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER  

 

COUNCIL 

The regular September council meeting date has been changed to Wednesday, September 15th at 

7:00PM in the Council Chambers. 

COMPOST 

The pick-up dates for the Compost Program this month will be September 1st & September 15th . 

BUSINESS LICENSES 

This is a reminder that if you contract a company from out of Town, that company is responsible to 

obtain a business license from the Town. Please ask before you hire  

SCHOOL ZONE 

With school starting up again on September 1st, please be mindful of the school zone speed limit. 

SCHOOL/PLAYGROUND ZONE: 30KM 

KYLE & DISTRICT MUSEUM BOARD 

There are open seats on the Kyle & District Museum board. If you would like to join please contact 

Chairperson Shirley Boyer or let the Town office know!  

DEVELOPMENT, MOVING DEMOLITION AND BUILDING PERMITS 

The Town of Kyle Zoning Bylaw 11-2020 sets out regulations in regards to buildings such as storage 

sheds, garages, houses and commercial buildings that are 100 sq ft or larger. 

If you are planning on building or moving in any of the above, the first document we require is a 

development permit, which can be picked up at the Town Office. The development permit application is 

a request for what you want to do in which area. This is then referred back to the Zoning Bylaw to see if 

the request is permitted in that zone.  

When the development permit is approved by Council, then a building permit is required if you are 

building a structure or a “moving” permit is required if you are moving a building onto your property. A 

“Demolition” permit is required if you are removing a structure from your property. Please come to the 

office for these forms.  

Any buildings being moved in or built that are 100 sq ft or larger must be inspected by a building 

inspector. The application for the building inspector can be picked up in the office as well.  

 


